
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

Please support HB 2574.

This is an important option that will enable us to chose to compost our remains after we die. I feel committed to this form of burial as 
it seems the most ecologically friendly in a time when that consideration is of utmost importance. I’d rather my remains stay close to 
home rather than figuring out how I can bring them to Washington State in order to be composted. As more and more Oregonians 
commit themselves to caring for the planet, this will help preserve wild spaces and our air.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Beeara Edmonds
Corvallis
2017 SE Stone St.
beeara@beeara.com


